
Heath Township 
Meeting Minutes 
November 2017 

 

1.  Call to order 

The regular monthly meeting of the Heath Township Board was called to order by Supervisor 

Jones at 7:00 on November 13, 2017 at the township hall.  Boerman opened with prayer. 

2.  Roll call 

Supervisor Ron Jones, Treasurer Misti Lindholm, Trustee Hilda Boerman, Trustee Bill Harvey. 

Clerk Sheila Meiste. 

3.  Approval of minutes from last meeting 

  Previous months minutes were approved. 

 

4.  Reports  

Bob Genetski, County Clerk presented the Annual County Report. New voting machines will be 

coming shortly.  Bob will be running for the 26th District State Senate in 2018. 

 

Jim Storey, County Commissioner presented the monthly report. They will be hiring 

Environmental Health employees to keep up with the building/selling industry. Recycling fees are 

being debated to help pay for recycling sites. Ron questioned how the sheriff’s department is 

doing. Jim stated they may be looking at shared services. 

5.  New business 

a)  Planning Commission has finished the Future Land Use Map. Once the township approves it, 

it will be sent to the adjoining townships for approval within 63 days. Motion by Lindholm 

supported by Harvey and unanimously supported to approve the changes. 

 

b) Stephanie thanked the board for fixing the sidewalks. 

  

 6.  Zoning update 

 

7.  Bills 

a)  Motion by Boerman supported by Harvey to pay township bills.  

b)  Motion by Lindholm supported by Boerman to pay fire department bills.  

8.  Adjournment 

 a)  Motion by Meiste supported by Harvey to adjourn the meeting at 7:30. 

 

Minutes submitted by Sheila Meiste. 
 


